
Because I support responsible employment/jobs and because I am concerned about climate change, I 
support H.B. 2020, the Oregon Climate Action Program. We must reduce greenhouse gas emissions or 
risk catastrophic consequences! 
 
     Jim Yarbrough 1345 Apple Way Ashland, OR 97520   541-708-6651 

 


